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Western BCA's unity is essential, and I believe I can contribute to achieving that by 
running for Vice President. I've been a WBCA member since 2017, currently serving as 
a player representative and participating in every Lincoln City tournament since then. 
Even before playing, I attended these tournaments with my husband to watch family, 
making it more than just a sport—it's a passion. 
 
While I may not have the extensive experience of other candidates, I believe a fresh 
perspective is crucial for our organization's growth. Staying open to new ideas is 
challenging when entrenched in old ways. I offer a different viewpoint, embracing 
change for personal and organizational improvement. 
 
Although my husband and I own Savage Billiard Apparel, my role as Vice President will 
remain separate from our vendor activities. I'll ensure impartiality on relevant matters 
and recuse myself from voting on issues affecting me directly. 
 
My commitment includes honesty, openness to innovation, assertiveness when 
necessary, and most importantly, neutrality. If elected, I'll work to unify our organization, 
fostering open communication, transparency, and inclusivity. Every member's voice will 
be heard, and together, we'll find solutions and prioritize the best interests of Western 
BCA. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 

Brittany DeWalt 


